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2018 KICKS OFF WITH ROBUST MKE PASSENGER INCREASE 
 
MILWAUKEE (May 2, 2018) – Passenger traffic at Milwaukee County’s General 
Mitchell International Airport (MKE) increased nearly seven percent in the first quarter of 
2018. Airport statistics released today show that 1,758,697 passengers used MKE in 
the first quarter of this year, an increase of 6.9% from the same period in 2017. 
 
New service from Allegiant, along with 
additional nonstop markets from Frontier 
and Delta, helped boost the passenger 
numbers, especially during the busy 
spring break travel period. 
 
Alaska Airlines also added seats to 
Seattle, boosting its service from an E-175 
jet to a larger Boeing 737 aircraft. Delta is 
planning a similar increase on its Seattle 
service in May. Southwest nonstops to 
Seattle, San Diego, and San Francisco 
resume in June. Alaska will also resume its Portland nonstop in June. 
 
Southwest Airlines launched new service to Houston Hobby airport in March, while 
Frontier added new nonstops to Austin and Raleigh-Durham in April. 
 
“All of the nonstop service additions are adding up to what will likely be a busy year at 
MKE,” Airport Director Brian Dranzik said. “We have more frequent flights to more 
nonstop destinations than any airport in Wisconsin. Our inexpensive parking, low air 
fares and easy travel experience make MKE the best choice for travelers from 
throughout Wisconsin and northern Illinois.” 
 
MKE offers nonstop flights to more than 45 destinations coast-to-coast – many on full-size mainline 
aircraft – and 160 international destinations are available from Milwaukee with just one connection. 
MKE is served by Air Canada, Alaska, Allegiant, American, Delta, Frontier, OneJet, Southwest, 
United, and Volaris. The complete list of nonstop cities can be found at www.mitchellairport.com. 
 
General Mitchell International Airport is owned by Milwaukee County and operated by the 
Department of Transportation, Airport Division, under the policy direction of the Milwaukee County 
Executive and the County Board of Supervisors. The airport is entirely funded by user fees; no 
property tax dollars are used for the airport’s capital improvements or for its day-to-day operation. 
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